
   

DEREHAM TOWN COUNCIL 
  
 

At a meeting for Plans at the Memorial Hall on Tuesday 13th June 2023 at 7.15pm. 
 
Present: Councillors H King (Chairman), H Clarke, P Duigan, A Greenwood, P 
Morton, , H Jones-Seymour, A Brooks, and C Coleman 
 
Also Present: Town Clerk T Needham, Deputy Town Clerk J Barron and District 
Councillor Alison Webb  
 

1. To receive apologies for absence.  
Apologies were received from Councillors K Cogman, L Monument, S Green 
and R O’Callaghan 
 

2. Declaration of Interest 
None 
 
 

3. Quebec Road, Dereham     Proposed Zebra Crossing  
 Further to implementation of speed management 
proposals comprising 40mph buffer limit and part-
time advisory 20mph at school times in March 
2020, Norfolk County Council are now planning to 
construct a new zebra crossing on Quebec Road 
in Dereham to improve the safety of pedestrians 
including school children wishing to cross Quebec 
Road.  

 
Councillors raised their concerns about the zebra 

crossing possibly being close to a bend and the 

poor visibility splay, they continued by saying that 

there must be good signage giving ample warning 

of the crossing and time for vehicles to slow down. 

 

Chairman 


